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Public 
Statement

The start of the school year has posed many 
challenges, but none bigger than not having our 
students in school. During this time, the students at 
Northern Elementary have participated in remote 
learning. Teachers teach live lessons, present 
recorded material, and work with live small groups. 
The administration has strived to keep parents 
informed including presenting parents with a remote 
learning guide, a student remote learning handbook, 
connect-ed phone messages, Facebook videos, and a 
library of tutorials for various resources.

This survey serves as a culmination of parent 
responses towards the remote learning program at 
Northern Elementary.

Dr. Robert Richmond, Ed.D.

Principal



Survey Specs.

Number of Parent 
Participants

293

Average Time Taken on 
Survey

14:34
minutes
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40%

43%

9%

6% 2%

Rate you and your child's remote learning experience from the teachers of 
NES (not including the recorded lessons during the month of August)

Highly Satisfied

Very Satified

No Opinion

Not Satisfied

Highly Not Satisfied



63%

31%

5%

1%

Please respond to the following statement: My child's teacher has been 
able to engage my child during remote learning.

Extremely True

Somewhat True

Slightly True

Not True At All



92%

6%

1%

1%

Please respond to the following statement: My child's teacher has been 
available when needed and has responded to questions in a timely 

manner.

Extremely True

Somewhat True

Slightly True

Not True At All



80%

16%

3%

1%

Please respond to the following statement: The information from the 
Northern administration (Facebook videos, remote learning plan, student 
handbook, connect ed messages, etc.) have kept me well informed of the 

happenings at NES.

Extremely True

Somewhat True

Slightly True

Not True At All
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Yes No

I would recommend Northern Elementary when it comes to 
remote/virtual learning. (We know we all would rather have our kids 

in school; this question is asking how the school overall has done 
with remote learning.)
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SATISFIED WITH EC NOT SATISFIED WITH EC SATISFIED WITH AG NOT SATISFIED WITH AG

I have had a good experience with my child's EC or AG services during 
remote learning.

Satisfied with EC

Not Satisfied with EC

Satisfied with AG

Not Satisfied with AG



Qualitative Feedback Trends

Glows-Positive Notes

NES teachers have been able to engage 
students

NES teachers have been prepared

NES teachers have shown patience and 
understanding

NES has set a good schedule and is well 
organized

Grows-Aspects for Improvement

• Children would benefit more 
from in-person instruction

• Lesson the number of “clicks” for
students

• Too much screen time for young
students
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Please provide how much you agree or disagree with the following 
statement: The NES administration has done a great job handling school 

during remote/virtual learning.


